
 
Let’s try again, weather permitting. Same plan as last week. 
The Contractor, Wesley Marsh, Hurricane Fence Co.,  plans to start 
Monday, June 2 on W. Marsala with one crew this week and likely two 
crews next week. After W. Marsala its on to N. Marsala (with the exception 
of homes backing up to VillaVerde) then E. Marsala, then on to other parts 
of Section 1. Details will follow when the Contractor releases more 
information. 
 
If you live in other parts of SECTION 1—Capri Court; E. Capri Dr.; Capri 
Place Lane; S. Capri Dr. or 1446, 1448 or 1502 N. Riviera Dr.—you should 
begin clearing 1’ of working space between your shrubs and your fence, 
BOTH in your BACK yard and your FRONT yard! 
 
NOTE: Homeowners who live on corner lots (except along N. and S. 
Riviera) in Sections 1-5 are responsible for clearing a 1’ working space 
OUTSIDE their side fences adjacent to streets. Rusticscapes will provide 
this service for a fee. Sign up at the Clubhouse. The Grounds Committee 
will work with Rusticscapes on the timing of this trimming to avoid bushes 
growing back before fences are replaced. 
 
REMINDER TO HOMEOWNERS WHO BACK UP TO THE 
NATURE RESERVE: 
If you want a 4’metal gate in your backyard, sign up at the Clubhouse by 
Sunday, June 15.    


